

Saturday, June 18th, 2016

Belgrave Summer Festival 2016

At Belgrave Community Centre From 10 a.m. – 4 p.m.

Request Application

RECEIVED

FEB 1 6 2016

TOWNSHIP OF NORTH HURON

North Huron

P. O. Box 90, 274 Josephine Street

Wingham, Ontario

NOG 2W0

Again this year, the Belgrave Summer Festival Committee and the Belgrave Community Centre would like to request the road closure on Saturday, June 18th, 2016 from Queen's Street to 2 Jordan Drive from 6 a.m. to 6 p.m. for the 2nd annual Belgrave Summer Festival. We would also like to request that the Country of Huron and Emergency Services be notified.

Thank you in advance

Trish MacQueen

Belgrave Summer Festival Chair

P.O. Box 134

Belgrave, Ontario

NOG 1E0

For additional information, email trishmacqueen@gmail.com or call Trish at 226-339-8346